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Ref.: 99/2025 

Date: 25/03/2025 

 

To: Al-Falah Private Educational Company  

To: Owner of Doha Academy – Al-Waab Branch 

 

Subject: Evaluation Report on the Quality of National Identity Enhancement in Internationally 

Accredited Private Schools 

 

The School Evaluation Administration in the Private Schools Affairs Sector extends its best regards. We would 

like to inform you that the evaluation team has completed its process of assessing the quality of national identity 

enhancement in internationally accredited private schools. 
 

We are pleased to inform you that your school has successfully completed the evaluation process for “Assessing 

the Quality of National Identity Enhancement in Internationally Accredited Private Schools” and has received a 

rating of “Effective”. 
 

We invite you to review the “Evaluation Report on the Quality of National Identity Enhancement in 

Internationally Accredited Private Schools” and to utilize its insights to further enhance your school’s 

performance in achieving quality in the educational process. 
 

Please accept our highest regards and appreciation… 

 

Nasser Zaid Al-Yafei 

Director of School Evaluation Administration 


